From: kendra noonan [mailto:knoonan1981@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 3:59 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Object application for Borden

Mr. MacEwen

| object to the application proposed by D.P.Murphy Inc to build another gas station within the area of Borden
Carleton, PE.

| have been a resident of Borden Carleton, PE my whole life.

Grew up here, and now raising my family here.

One thing that | have never had trouble purchasing in this very small town is gasoline!! Never have to waitin a
line, in fact | have 3 options now. | can even get gas here in the middle of the night if | want to.

What we DO NEED is CERETTI'S AND HOWATTS
Listen to the Residents and make the right decision here!

Thank You,
Kendra Noonan
(A very concerned resident)





